VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[ WEEK OF OCTOBER 24,

2022 ]

MAINTENANGE

Operations Update

- Extra width mowing continues this week in
Bangor and Pine Grove Townships followed by
Bloomingdale Township.

- Contract gravel continues in Hamilton
Township this week before moving to Keeler
Township, weather permitting.

- Work on CR 352 between M-40 and 29th
Street in Porter Township continues this week
with shoulder work, weather permitting. The
road is open to traffic.

- Crews are continuing bridge deck cleaning this

week county-wide.

- Ditching prep work will occur in Bloomingdale

and Bangor Townships this week.

ENGINEERING

Update

- Tree trimming and removal continues on
30th Street between M-43 and CR 653 in
Almena Township, weather permitting.

- Tree work continues on 46th Street
between 64th Avenue and 72nd Avenue in
Paw Paw Township, weather permitting.

MISCELLANEOUS

Update

- Save the date! The Township Annual Meeting
is scheduled for December 6th and 7th. More
details to follow.

VBCRC RECENTLY ACQUIRED A
GUARDRAIL DE-BERMING
ATTACHMENT SHOWN HERE IN
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP. THIS WILL

REMOVE BUILT UP SOIL AND
VEGETATION UNDER THE GUARDRAIL
TO IMPROVE DRAINAGE OVER THE
ROAD.




